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Southern California Edison Company 
. 0. Box acO 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

JACK B. MOORE TELEPHONE 

1.-o-N" May 2, 1979 235-29 

Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region V 
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza 
1990 North California Blvd.  
Walnut Creek, CA 94596 

Dear Mr. Engelken: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3 

By letter dated January 8, 1979, we submitted a final 
report concerning a reportable condition in design of fillet 
welds for pipe supports designed in accordance with the 
ASME B&PV Code, Section III for San Onofre Units 2 and 3.  

In the final report, we indicated that 304 pipe support 
assembly drawings had been revised to conform to Appendix 
XVII of the ASME B&PV Code, Section III. This statement 
should have indicated that the drawing changes had been prepared 
but not all changes had been issued for use in construction.  
As of the date of this letter, 78 drawing changes have yet 
to be issued. These changes will be issued by May 4, 1979.  

If you have any further questions or require any 
additional information, please let us know.  

Sincerely, 

CC: John Davis (NRC-Acting Director I&E) 
R. J. Pate (NRC-San Onofre 2 and 3) 
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